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DATE: 02/26/2010

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Missing Person

CASE NO.: 10231997

INCIDENT DATE :02/25/2010

INCIDENT TIME: 3:30 PM

INCIDENT LOCATION: Central High School

SUBJECT: Police asking for Publics help in Locating 17 Year old Duluth Male
BY: Officer Brad Wick, Information Coordinator

The Duluth Police Department is asking for the public’s help
in locating a missing 17 year old Duluth male.

Garrett Verne Hanson, age 17, was last seen at 3:30 PM on
Thursday, February 28, 2010, at Central High School.
Hanson’s parents were to pick him up from school at 4:30
PM, but when they arrived, he was not there. A check with
the school and friends found that he was last seen in class
at 3:30 PM. During the day Hanson told friends that he was
going to the Central/Marshall Hockey game in the evening
but was not seen there.

Hanson is described as a white male, 6 feet 1, 160 pounds,
brown hair, brown eyes, last seen wearing blue jeans, a
white T shirt with green letters for Michigan State, a black
UWS winter cap, and white and red Nike tennis shoes.
Hanson lives in the Glen Avon Neighborhood of Duluth with
his Family.

Family, friends, and police are concerned about Hanson as
this is unusual behavior for him. No one has seen or heard
from him since he was last seen at Central High School.
Police have no reason to suspect foul play.

Anyone with information about Garrett Hanson, knows his
whereabouts, or has seen him, is asked to call 911. No
further information is available at this time and police
continue to investigate the Missing Person Report.




